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Edmonton... Motorists are advised that access to northbound Anthony Henday Drive from
Whitemud Drive will be closed, starting 9 a.m. on Aug. 5.

Alternate routes include 170th Street, 178th Street and Highway 60. Access to southbound
Anthony Henday Drive from Whitemud Drive is not affected.

The closures accommodate further construction on Anthony Henday Drive and will be in effect
until Oct. 7, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in these areas and obey all signs and message boards. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers
are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Dallas Lindskoog Trent Bancarz
Project Manager Kiewit/PCL Communications
780-447-6699 Alberta Transportation

780-427-0623
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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